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#exceptionaleveryday 

Welcome back to Camelot School 2019-2020 

Thank you to all the parent/carers who have offered their support        
already to all the staff team who have been working hard across recent 
weeks to be ready for 2019-2020. 
We welcome three new teachers to Camelot. Miss Bruce in Year Two; 
Miss Bennett in Year Three and Mr Joyce in Year Five. We look forward 
to all parents/carers having the chance to meet these teachers and their 
class teachers in our forthcoming Parents Evening—see dates overleaf.  

Before School and After School Clubs notice 
 Letters will go out Friday 6th September about choices available 

 Signing up from Monday 9th September (please email in any requests 
if you are unable to attend school on Monday) 

 New ‘Before School’ Fitness for Football clubs starting   

We have already reminded and                  
applauded so many children for their 
efforts in being prepared for the new term.  
 
We remind everyone of our school uniform 
and PE kit expectations; attendance and 
punctuality expectations as well as the 
need to carry a reading book into school 
every day, preferably in a named book bag. 
 
Clearly these are everyday challenges but 
we remind everyone that these are new 
challenges as the new term expectation is 
100% in all these areas.  
 
Our staff targets are 100% and we welcome 
our children achieving the same standards. 



Key dates for the new term 
Please see below for a reminder for when our school’s Christmas holiday takes place this year. 

We benefit from a longer break after the New Year holiday—back on Monday 6th January 

Important Secondary School Transfer Meetings  
Target audience  

Parents/carers of children in Years 4 and 5  
 

This Monday 9th September at 6.00 p.m.  
Repeated on Tuesday 10th September at 8.50 a.m.  

Rio Hub—led by Mr Robinson 
 

Please attend to find out important information on how 
parents/carers can prepare for this challenge ahead! 

October:     Black History month celebrations start 

Tuesday 1st October   Autumn Term Parents Evening 

Tuesday 15th October   If a general election is  called for this date, 
       the school will be closed for polling 

Thursday  17th October International Evening 6.00 p.m.  



 

 Our theme for this term is: 
New term = New challenges 

 

Camelot School seeks to build in our pupils a greater willingness to 
be courageous in our decision making, kind to everyone we meet 
in our daily lives as well resilient when faced with a challenge. 
 

One area of school life that we are focusing on this term is 
adapting our food preferences and choices in line with new       
government food standards as well Southwark council’s plan for its 
free healthy school meals delivery. 
 

Our new menus below and overleaf are shared and parents/carers 
are requested to help us encourage all our children to try           
something new and to accept the new challenge of vegetables and 
food that we may not have previously eaten. 

 



 


